
Buchanan Township Planning Commission 
Regular Meeting 
March 27, 2019 

 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
The regular March 27, 2019 meeting of the Buchanan Township Planning Commission (PC) was 

called to order by Chairman Dennis Wentworth at 6:30 p.m. 

Members Present:  Dennis Wentworth (Chair), Scott Albright, Gerald (Jerry) DiPietro, Daniel 

Lakin, Kimberly Scarpone, Sheila Reitz 

Members Absent: Amber Breden   

Others Present: Enforcement Officer Eileen Glick.  

 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by those present 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES – February 26, 2019 
Dennis Wentworth moved and Sheila Reitz seconded to accepted the minutes of February 26, 

2019 meeting as submitted.  ALL APPROVED 
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
Sheila Reitz moved and Jerry DiPietro seconded to accepted the agenda. ALL APPROVED 

 
BRIEF PUBLIC COMMENT – AGENDA ITEMS 
None 

CORRESPONDENCE 
William and Works submitted a quote in excess of $4,500 to update the Master Plan. 

 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 
Continue to review to the Master Plan. Reminder to review the Master Plan in March 24, 2021 with 
new census that demographic information. Dennis added it to his calendar. 

 
Scott was asked to comment what he learned on reviewing meeting notes on the Master Plan. 
 
Walked through Short Form Check List and determined that the board could make minor changes 
to the Master Plan and make a more complete review in 2021 with fresh data. Next months 
meeting with vote on revised Master Plan. 

 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

CITIZENS COMMENTS – NON AGENDA ITEMS 

Meeting Adjourned  7:00pm 

Next Meeting is April 24, 2019 6:30PM 

 

 

 

Gerald DiPietro, Secretary 

Buchanan Township Planning Commission 


